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Comments: The High Uintas Wilderness should be dedicated to its native wildlife. Sheep are not native to the
area and are intrusive to the healthy functioning of the ecosystem. To the extent livestock grazing is allowed, it
should be limited so as to not compete with wildlife for food or space or to spread disease to native species.



